DECISION PAPER

TO:              Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:        Nanette Johnston, Interim Superintendent

DATE:         August 3, 2006

SUBJECT:    2005-2006 Grant Report Summary


Communication with the certified and classified staffs of the Hardin County Schools is multi-facetted.  I communicate with all staff through e-mail on a regular basis.  I am reached by telephone either at G.C. Burkhead or messages are left on my voice mail at Central Office.  Communicating with the Board of Education is in the submission of Decision Papers on a monthly basis.  These are submitted to the Superintendent’s Office according to the deadlines set forth according to the agenda deadlines.  On occasion, requests are submitted as new business.  This is done only when the deadline for a grant that a school is wishing to apply for has a short window and the application deadline will expire before the next board meeting.


Copies of all grants that are awarded to either the district or individual schools are forwarded in hard copy form to Mrs. Linda Miller in Finance.  The grants that are forwarded to her are those that exceed $1000, so that the monies can be properly entered into the Munis System.  E-Mail transactions are also forwarded to Mrs. Miller when grants are announced via e-mail.  


The Hardin County Education Foundation communicates with the Grant Coordinator’s Office as a liaison.  Mrs. Kathi Monday is the contact person and forwards all award notices via e-mail and as the grant coordinator I assist in notifying the teachers of their awards.  These grants are usually $500 or less.


Communication with the teachers in Hardin County is on going and is typically done electronically.  In the event a teacher cannot access a grant application on-line a hard copy of the grant is faxed to them in a timely fashion.  All grants that are approved by the Hardin County Board are sent out on the Friday following a Thursday board meeting.  All links, a description of the grant, deadlines, and grant amounts are included in the electronic communication.  Teachers and schools will also contact me when they are searching for grants to fund specific projects.  The Grant Web Page is also updated with grants that are available and those grants that have been previously approved are updated with new deadlines.  


Schools are asked to either electronically or by pony to forward all grants that are submitted to the different organizations.  They are then asked to send a copy of either an award letter or a rejection letter to be placed in the file at Central Office.  This helps in a tracking method as to the types of grants that are being applied for.  In retrospect, this part of the position is the most difficult, due to the fact that the schools are so busy that they forget to forward the different grants that they are applying for as well as the notification communication.  

